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Dept. of Tourism Offices Now Open Territory-Wide
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The Department of Tourism said Friday that its offices on St. Thomas and St. Croix have
reopened, and hours are 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Mondays-Fridays.

On St. John, office hours are 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays.

Visitors or residents who have tourism-related inquiries can visit usviupdate.com or send an email
to info@usviupdate.com. 

Messages also can be left by calling 340-774-8784 in the St. Thomas-St. John District, 340-772-
0357 on St. Croix or toll-free at 1-800-372-USVI (8784).

For more information, visit usviupdate.com.
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